
July 16, 199/
Mr. Patrick Mackin
Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analyse.is
Southwest Research Institute
6220 Culebra Rd. Bldg. 189
San Antonio, TX 78238-5166

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF NRC STAFF COMMENTS ON MILESTONE 8265-
003-710 OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-02-96-004 TITLED DRAFT OF
STANDARD REVIEW PLAN FOR IN SITU URANIUM MINING SOURCE
MATERIAL LICENSE APPLICATIONS

Dear Mr. Mackin:

Please find enclosed NRC Staff Comments on Milestone 8265-003-710 of ontract
No. NRC-02-96-004 Titled Draft of Standard Review Plan for In situ Uranium Mining
Source Material License Applications'. Many of the NRC staff comments were
verbally transmitted in a meeting on June 19 and 20, 1997. The enclosed markup of
the Draft Standard Review plan summarizes those comments and additional comments
made by the staff since the meeting. Inserts identified in the markup are provided as
an enclosure at the end rf the Draft.

Should you have any questions please contact William Ford at 301) 415-6630.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by)

Daniel Gillen, Assistant Chief
Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: As stated

cc: J. Holonich
B. Jagannath
D. Neff w/o Encl.
D. DeMarco w/o Encl.
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